
Sugar Hill Planning Board 

June 6, 2018 

Members: John Strasser, Arthur Chase, Dave Thurston, Jim Keefe, and Amy Venezia 

Guests: Searle Redfield 

 

Vice Chairman Dave Thurston called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, June 6, 2018.  On a 

motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Arthur Chase the minutes from the May meeting were 

approved.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

Old Business/New Business 

Vice Chairman Thurston announced the NC Council meeting on 6/23 form 9-11:30AM if anyone is 

interested in attending. 

Searle “Skip” Redfield is interested in becoming a member of the Planning Board.  John explained what 

the Planning Board does.  Skip will see Jennifer to get copies of the ZBA ordinance and Subdivision 

Regulations to review.   

John discussed the capital improvement plan and noted that this is the responsibility of the Planning 

Board and we need to get back in the habit of doing this on a yearly basis.   

Currently there is nothing in our zoning ordinance that addresses solar panels, outdoor events/activities.  

Board members were asked to do some research on these and we will discuss at the July meeting.   

 

With no more business on a motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Arthur Chase the meeting was 

adjourned. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Planning Board 

 


